
                                                                                                                                         
 
                            

 

2025 March 9 – Chairman’s Update 

OCRP Members, 

 

Well, here we are, less than a week away from the kick-off of Precinct ReOrg this Saturday, March 15th.   

All information needed for the 2025 Precinct ReOrg and Convention cycle has been distributed via email 

and / or posted on the OCRP Website (www.oconeerepublicans.com), with exception of … 

 

Precinct ReOrg Packet Distribution: 

• Precinct Officers (or proxy as communicated in writing to the Chairman prior to distribution) 

o Please pick up your Precinct ReOrg Packet at Gignilliat this Friday, March 14th between the 

hours of 3:30pm and 6:00pm 

o Packet Contents 

▪ Form 1’s (130% number of precinct delegates to County Convention) 

▪ Form 2 (only 1 per precinct to identify attendance and precinct election results) 

▪ Instructions for running the Precinct ReOrg meeting and elections 

▪ Participant sign-in sheet to record Form 1 number, printed voter name and signature 

▪ SCGOP information and Elephant Club flyers 

 

Now is certainly a good time to remind everyone of our core mission as S.C. Republicans: 

 

• Our Mission:  To Promote our Platform and Elect Candidates Who Will Support It!  

• Our Fundamental Principles: * The Right to Life * Religious Liberty * Private Property * Personal 

Responsibility * Traditional Values * Limited & Constitutional Government * State Sovereignty * 

Low Taxes * Personal Right to Keep and Bear Arms * Strong National Defense & Secure Borders 

 

Everyone seeking membership in the OCRP should at minimum ascribe to these beliefs - Some will 

adhere to these beliefs – Less will go so far as to defend those beliefs – And only a select few will take 

up the cause to fight for those beliefs - but let there be none found among us who dishonor the 

Republican badge by violating either Our Mission or Our Fundamental Principles.  Those individuals 

should not be regarded as Republicans, even in the smallest degree! 

 

I hope to see everyone at Precinct ReOrg on March 15th, Precinct ReOrg Make-Up on March 29th, and 

County Convention on April 5th.  If there are any questions, please give me a call. 

 

Cheers, 

Jim Mann, OCRP Chairman 

 

 

 

 

“One Nation, Under God, Indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for All!!        

http://www.oconeerepublicans.com/

